- The McKownville Improvement Association

MCcKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

Mr. Carl Walters, Supervisor
Town of Guilderland

Dear Mr. Walters:

As you know, many residents of McKownville are quite disturbed
about the rossible rezoning of 1245, 1257, 1451 and 1461 Western
Avenue and 1 Parkwood Street. Enclosed are 17 pages of petitions
with 220 signatures in protest of rezoning 1451 and 1461 Westerm
Avenue and 1 Parkwood Street,

Mr. Kenneth Johnston of 2 Knowles Terrace 1s presenting to you
separate petitions with 267 signatures in protest of rezoning 1257
Western Avenue. Through oversight 1245 Western Avenue was left off
both petitions, but the petitioners also do not wish that property
rezoned,

The signatures on the enolosed potitions were obtained within
three days., G(lven additional time, we could have obtained a ocon=
slderably larger number of signatures.

It 1s our request that:

l. the five properties mentioned above not be rezoned and
2. the dootors be made to conform with present zoning regula-
tions for residential properties,

We would like to have this letter and the accompanying petitions
entered as part of the minutes of the public Gullderland Town Board
meeting to be held September 12, 1972.

Respectfully submitted,

John F. Purdy
President

September 11, 1972
1439 Western Avenue
McKownville



